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Livia Kekwick

From:
Sent: Sunday, 12 December 2021 10:46 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: DA2021/1620 Harbord Hotel

Categories: NBLPP

To Whom this may concern,  
 
I have lived in the unit block 1/27 Moore Road, Freshwater, 2096, for almost 2 years. My unit block faces directly opposite the Moore road 
entrance and side of the main bar. Since the renovations the noise has significantly reduced and does not disturb me whatsoever. I have 
noticed on Friday and Saturday nights the increased security in the streets surrounding the pub, this has been a great contribution as the 
noise and waste has been reduced and they move people along quite quickly.  
 
I have been informed of the additional renovations the Harbord Hotel would like to pursue. I believe that the cocktail bar, with a space to 
include trivia, comedy nights, live music will be a positive contribution to not only the pub but also freshwater as a whole. As freshwater is 
now on the rise to improve the village and community this will be an excellent addition to this. From what I have seen with the first lot of 
renovations, it will go beyond to allow for the neighbours to be happy. Im sorry I cannot attend but I nominate Mrs King from 4 Charles 
street to speak for me. 
 
 
Cheers 
 
 
Darcy Biffin.  




